STATE OF NEW MEXICO

HOBBS DISTR'CT OFFICE

GOVERNOR

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
P. 0. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501
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Gentlemen:
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OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
(505) 333-6161
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Operator  * Lease & Well No. Unit

and my recommendations are as follows:

Yours very truly,

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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October 31, 1995

Attn: Mr. William J. LeMay Mr. J. T. Sexton
NMOCD NMOCD
PO Box 2088 PO Box 1980
Santa Fe, NM 87501 Hobbs, NM 88240

RE: Application for Unorthodox North Teague Tubb- Ass. Gas Well Location
and Simultaneous Dedication
F. B. Davis #1
North Teague Tubb-Associated
UL A, Sect. 8, Town. 23S, Range 37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. LeMay and Mr. Sexton:

Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. respectfully requests administrative approval
for an unorthodox Tubb gas well location for the F. B. Davis #1, located 660’ FNL, and
500’ FEL, section 8, Township 23S, and Range 37E. The F. B. Davis #1 is currently
completed in the Drinkard-Abo formation and has reached it's economic limit. TEPI
intends to recomplete the subject well uphole to the Tubb gas pool. TEPI also requests
simultaneous dedication of the Tubb gas production from the F. B. Davis #1 with the
production from F. B. Davis #5. The F. B. Davis #5 is a Tubb gas well that is currently
dedicated to an existing 160 acre proration unit comprised of the NE corner of section
8.

Attached is NMOCD form C102 identifying the proposed situation on the subject 160
acre proration unit. Also attached is a list of offset operators and/or co-owners for this
unit.

TEFI beiieves approval of this request wili be in the interest of conservation, will protect
correlative rights, and will allow for a more complete recovery of Tubb gas reserves
from the subject acreage.

TEP! has notified offset operators of this application by copy of this application package
sent by certified mail. If you need further information concerning this matter, please
contact me at (505) 397-0426. Thank you for your consideration of this proposal.

Since5ely,
Darrell J. Carriger
Engineer Assistant
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